
Subject: Re: descending sort order
Posted by AJM on Thu, 20 Dec 2007 14:03:17 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I think I've found the problem. Some of those hyperlinks contain a '\' instead of a '/'. This is not a
problem when using Internet Explorer, but Firefox and Opera do not like it at all. I shall have to
update all the affected HTML documents. 
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